
C. C. Tatum
May 8, 1924 - January 20, 2016

Mr. C.C. Tatum, age 91, of Marietta, GA passed away on January 20, 2016. Funeral
Services will be held at 12pm on Saturday, January 23, 2016 at West Cobb Funeral Home
and Crematory in Marietta with Rev. Michael McPherson and Rev. Thomas Wheeler
officiating. Interment will follow at Kennesaw Memorial Park. Born in Pickens County, Mr.
Tatum moved to Marietta in 1953. He was a veteran of the United States Coast
Guard/Merchant Marines, having served during WWII. He had several employers,
including Sherwin-Williams, Fair Oaks Paint and Hardware, co-owner of Elizabeth
Hardware, worked as an independent builder, and with Ace and Flagler Construction
Companies. Mr. Tatum also was a member of the Masons, was a Shriner, and a member
of the Scottish Rite. He enjoyed gardening, yard work, and served as a Deacon at Shady
Grove Baptist Church in Acworth. Survivors: Wife of 70 years, Ellen Tatum; 4 Children:
Troy (Ellen) Tatum, Griffin, GA, Dan Tatum, Marietta, GA, Jeff (Kay) Tatum, Marietta, GA,
and Pam (Joey) Slaton, Dallas, GA; 7 Grandchildren and 14 Great Grandchildren.
Donations may be made to Shady Grove Baptist Church in Acworth, GA. The family will
receive friends Friday from 2pm until 6pm at the funeral home. Online guest book @
www.westcobbfuneralhome.com: 770-419-9234

 



Cemetery

Kennesaw Memorial Park
1306 Whitlock Ave 

 Marietta, GA,

Events
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Visitation 02:00PM - 06:00PM

West Cobb Funeral Home and Crematory, Inc.
 2480 Macland Rd, Marietta, GA, US, 30064
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Funeral Service 12:00PM

West Cobb Funeral Home and Crematory, Inc.
 2480 Macland Rd, Marietta, GA, US, 30064

  
 



Comments

An external video has been added.
 

 

 
West Cobb Funeral Home and Crematory, Inc. - January 24, 2016 at 04:23 PM

Thank you for creating this video. So many good memories! Pam (daughter)

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 10:02 PM

Ellen, I am so sorry to hear about the passing of CC. My thoughts and prayers are
with you and your family.

 
Barbara P Wood - January 23, 2016 at 06:48 PM

Thank you. Barbara. Our family appreciates your prayers. I cannot even imagine how tough
this is for mother. They were married for 70 years. Please continue to remember her in your
thoughts and prayers. Pam (daughter)

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 10:01 PM

Jeff,sorry about your loss,you are in our prayers.Gene & Jackie Stewart
 
Gene Stewart - January 23, 2016 at 12:45 PM

Thank you, Gene. Our family appreciates your prayers. Pam (daughter)

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 09:58 PM
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Love, Phil, Julie, John & Nate Bennett purchased the Emerald Garden Basket for the
family of C. C. Tatum.

 
Love, Phil, Julie, John & Nate Bennett - January 23, 2016 at 10:26 AM

Troy and Mrs. Tatum, You are in our thoughts and prayers. Love, Carey and Susanne
 
Susanne Smith - January 23, 2016 at 09:56 AM

Thank you, Susanne. Please remember mother in your thoughts and prayers, Pam
(daughter)

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 09:57 PM

Hugh and I are so sorry for the passing of C. Tatum. He was a kind and gentle man.
C. was a wonderful Brother-in-Christ, and we were blessed to call him our friend. He
will be missed by so many people. We will miss his welcoming smile, and kind words
when we visit Shady Grove Baptist Church. May God send Ellen and the rest of C.'s
family comfort and peace during this time of grief. We love you all!! Hugh and
Deanna Sheffield

 
Hugh and Deanna Sheffield - January 23, 2016 at 04:14 AM

Thank you Deanna. My daddy loved you and Hugh. He always talked very highly of both of
you. Daddy always loved going to church and wanted to be at every service. Please keep
,others in your thoughts and prayers. We love you! Pam.

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 09:56 PM
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http://www.westcobbfuneralhome.com/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=1479


Fine gentleman, proud to have known him. Sympathies to his sons, fine men like
their father. 

 Melvin S Nash
 
Melvin S Nash - January 22, 2016 at 06:22 PM

Thank you, Melvin. We appreciate the kind words. Pam (daughter)

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 09:53 PM

My deepest sympathy goes out to the Tatum family. I'm so sorry for your loss. 
 Your family is in my thoughts and prayers. 

  
Rev. Mike Sprayberry

 
Mike Sprayberry - January 22, 2016 at 06:19 AM

Thank you Mike. We appreciate your thoughts and prayers. Pam Slaton (daughter)

Pam - January 23, 2016 at 07:44 PM

Florist Choice Bouquet was purchased for the family of C. C. Tatum.

 
January 21, 2016 at 09:45 PM
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http://www.westcobbfuneralhome.com/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=4265


I had the privilege of knowing the Tatum family while attending South Cobb High
School where Troy and I were best friends. I recall Mr Tatum playing basketball with
Troy and myself. We had a lot of good times together. Mr. Tatum was a fine Christian
man. My prayers are with the Tatum family. 

 Tommy Holbrook. 01/21/2016
 
Tommy Holbrook - January 21, 2016 at 08:22 PM

Thank you for your kind words, Tommy. Please continue to remember my mother in your
thoughts and prayers. Pam (daughter)

Pam - January 26, 2016 at 10:03 PM

Beautiful in Blue was purchased for the family of C. C. Tatum.

 
January 21, 2016 at 06:32 PM

The finest Christian man I ever knew. I knew C.C. And the Family all my life. He will
be sorely missed by so many. May God Bless all the Family and friends. May God
comfort you during this time. God Bless

 
Mark Chatham - January 20, 2016 at 10:24 PM

Thank you Mark. We appreciate your prayers. Pam

Pam - January 23, 2016 at 07:43 PM
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http://www.westcobbfuneralhome.com/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=1407

